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Summer School August 2021 
 

 
The School was pleased to facilitate the running of a summer school during August 
2021 over a period of 10 days from Monday 2 August – Friday 13 August 2021.  The 
average attendance each day was 114 students. 
 
Students attended the site and were able to join in with a variety of different activities 
including transitional activities such as meeting teachers and a tour of the school, sports 
based activities such as team games, Arts based activities including drama, Wellbeing-
based activities such as team building and getting to know you exercises.  We also had 
other enrichment and pastoral activities which included visiting mentors. 
 
The school spent £67,213 on the summer school and has submitted a claim to the 
Department for Education (DfE) for reimbursement of these costs. 
 
Breakdown of costs £67,213: 
 
£52,406  – Activities and Co-ordination 
£10,000  – Use of Buildings to include Energy/Water/Cleaning etc 
£4,807  – Food/Catering 
  
£67,213 - Total Costs 
 
The overwhelming feedback was extremely positive for the summer school and subject 
to continued DfE funding we may be able to run future summer school events. 


